

## From the President

Welcome back to all our amazing families! We have an exciting lineup of activities and can't wait to share it with you! We are looking forward to a renewed involvement from our parents, guardians & even grandparents.

Please take the opportunity to connect with your **new HSA Board** at Back to School Night (B2S) 9/18. In addition to the great conversations, we will have brochures available at the welcome table.

#### Important:

One of our largest fundraisers - **Coach Bingo & Tricky tray will be 10/18** please sign up / donate and get involved.
We need all hands for this one, please.

Your HSA Board is Here To Serve. Reach us anytime @ hsa@sskschool.org

May God continue to bless our school and our efforts to grow!

Beulah DePasquale
HSA President
hsapresident@sskschool.org



## What's New

#### **HSA Suggestion Box:**

We placed a box in front of Mrs. Hodder's office for any questions, suggestions or concerns. Please use it!



## Reminders

### 1. Work Bond sign-ups:

Please click "Work Bond Volunteers" on St. Stan's website: www.sskschool.org/sks or Kim @ hsaworkbond@sskschool.org

2. Our very own apparel store:

Click on www.sskschool.org ->St. Stan's apparel



# **Upcoming**

9/15 Sayreville Day - Kennedy 9/18 Back to School 7pm 9/20 Social - Movie night 6:30pm 9/25 Mums flower sale